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2014 New Code Update Status  

Effective April 7, 2014, the code mapping and related rates for the 2014 new codes have been updated in the 

Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS). For dates of service on or after January 1, 2014, 

when applicable, please use the appropriate new code(s).  

Claims billed with new 2014 codes that denied for edit codes 0148 and 0309 are scheduled to be automatically 

reprocessed the week of April 28, 2014.  Please note that this date is an estimate and subject to change.  As work 

progresses, further updates will be provided on this webpage. 

A link has been provided on the DHCFP Rates and Cost Containment webpage to the list of the new 2014 codes 

activated by Nevada Medicaid and their corresponding provider types and rates.  

 

http://dhcfp.nv.gov/RatesUnit.htm

